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Happy Thanksgiving!
Office of Congresswoman Alma Adams [repalmaadamsnc12@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2019 10:01 AM

To: Steve Johnston

Dear Friend,

As we take time to reflect on our blessings, I know one thing in my heart to
be true: we have so much to be thankful for.

I am truly thankful for family, community and the privilege to represent you
in the 116th Congress.

Coretta Scott King once said, "The greatness of a community is most
accurately measured by the compassionate actions of its members". While we
celebrate this holiday, I encourage us all to embrace the spirit of compassion
with acts of kindness.

I wish you and yours a very Happy Thanksgiving and a blessed holiday
season!

Best Regards,

Congresswoman Alma S. Adams, Ph.D.
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